
Callout 08_19_19 

 

Good evening Jaguar Nation this is Mrs. Wilson, Principal at TMFMS.  Thank you for a great 

opening.  Students are off to a great start.  Please assist us insuring students are ready for 

learning by having appropriate materials and dressed for success (no shorts, no holes, no 

rips, no leggings, no jeggings, no tights).  Balancing of classes are occurring and counselors 

will be in contact if this impacts your child’s schedule. 

I would like to clarify our safety drill procedure. 

 

Consistent with district recommendations, we will not announce the dates and times of our 

drills in advance. However, we WILL begin each exercise with an announcement over the 

intercom clearly stating that we are conducting a drill.  

Students will be made aware that a drill is taking place. If you have questions or concerns, 

please call the front office during regular business hours 9:00 – 4:30 p.m. 

For more information on all district safety initiatives please visit pcsb.org/safety.  Thank you. 

Please remember that students cannot be dropped off in the parking lot nor can students 

be walked across the cross walk into the parking lot.  Parents please do not pick up students 

on 38thStreet.  Students are crossing in the street in dangerous situations. 

Please make sure you have turned in your child’s first day packet to the front office.  

Thank you and enjoy the remainder of your evening. 

 


